
What Is This Event and How Can I Help? 

EVENT SPOTLIGHT 

Hawkathon   October 25, 2024    2-4:30pm 

What Is The Hawkathon? 

This is a fantastic, energetic, old-fashioned walk-a-thon and is the main fundraiser for Palomares 

Parent Teacher Club.  The event will begin afterschool on Friday.  Be sure to pack your child a 

nutritious meal so he/she will have the energy required to walk, walk, walk.   

There will be tickets provided to every student who participates in the event.  Tickets are pulled 

every 5 minutes during the event and winning students can choose a prize.  Every student who 

walks a designated amount of laps will also be given a prize.   

Every 25 laps, students will receive a small prize or snack.  Water and orange slices are 

provided for all.  Join us for this awesome event.  Parents of participating students must 

be present. 

 

This year we will also have our Harvest festival carnival game during the Hawkathon.  The 

games, along with our Dunk Tank will open at 2:30pm for our TK and K class for exclusive 

time to enjoy the games!  At 3:00pm, we’ll open the games to the rest of the students to 

take a break from walking. 

 

The Participation Waiver is due Oct. 22nd. 

The Sponsor Sheet and your collected donations are due Nov. 15th. 
(These items can be found in your fundraising packet or in the school office)         

 

How Can I Help? 

1. Help your child gather sponsors, ask family and friends for  pledges to reach each 

student’s individual funds raised of $220! 

 

2. Ask if your employer offers corporate matching. 

 

3. Volunteer when you receive the Sign-up Genius email or contact the event 

coordinator at  Sign-Up Genius .   
Volunteers are needed to:  Set-up, clean-up, check-in/out the students, lap 

recording, popcorn machine, health and safety tent, donate raffle prizes.  Helping 

is more fun than you may think! 

 

4. Donate prizes for the drawing. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0D45A8A92EA0FB6-51877095-2024


5. We are looking for children toys, crafts and gift cards of $3-5 denominations, as well as 

large prizes for a special drawing for students who walk 100 laps.  We need a total of 40 

student drawing prizes and 2 large drawing prizes for our top lap/donations winners. 


